To Whom it May Concemn,

Dr. Johnson at Innovations Medspa has been integral to several recent product launches of new Tharmage technology,
as his practice provides prompt, thorough feedback durlng pre-market trials and evaluations. In the first half of 2008, Dr.
Johnson and his practice evaluated the new 16. Ocm? treatment tip prior to its commercial launch. In addition, when the
company was preparing to rell out a new and improved version of the tip, Dr. Johnson completed several trial treatments
to evaluate the technology for us. Finally, the Company has asked Dr. Johnson and his practice to evaluate a new
Thermage platform during the summer of 2008 in order to gather pre-launch clmlcai patient and user faedhack. This
evaluation is currently pending, but should commence during the week of July 27"

In summary, Innovations Medspa is one of a very small group of practices that Solta Medical relies on for pre-market
feedback and evaluations of new Thermage technologies.

Regards,
Brian Gauck

Product Manager — Solta Medical, Inc.



